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Dear Ms, Trevelyan,
I write having read the report of the Advisory Mission and am most concerned on
the detrimental impact of any road development near the WHS. A southern bypass
might be the lesser evil but I am against the present proposals which have been
rejected by UNESCO and your own Planning Inspectors. I regularly use the A303
travelling West and accept the very few occasions when traffic is busy crossing
near Stonehenge.
If a more “open” road were created it would encourage heavy lorry use as an
alternative to an M4/M5 route west causing further pressure on the A303 thus
failing the intention of easing traffic flow.
National Highways has failed to recognise the real concerns of objectors but I trust
that you will now reconsider the scheme.
Regards
Phillip Snell




